
 

July 9, 2021 

Dear friends and family, 

I hope you all had an excellent 4th of July. We sure did here at Warde enjoying and celebrating 

the day. We continue to follow current precautions and stay safe. Currently I have no major 

updates to report at this time. 

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our 

community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review 

the updated information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported 

on this site. 

 I’d like to also remind you and your family member to please give the receptionist advance 

notice of your intention to visit. By doing this, it helps the floor to know about how many visitors 

to expect during the day. If you are visiting the Nursing Home/Rehab floor, please check in at 

the nurses’ station before going to the resident’s room. As always, a mask is to be worn from 

when you sign in until you get to the room.  If either you or the resident is not vaccinated, a mask 

must be worn during the visit. If you and the resident are both vaccinated, once you enter the 

room you may take off the mask.  

NOTE: All visitors upon leaving the room, a mask must be worn until you exit the building. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself, if you have any questions.  

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator  

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/

